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19 April 2024 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back to the Summer Term. 

We have a busy term ahead with a great deal of learning and a number of exciting events. During the 

second half of term we will be focusing on preparing the children for the next stage of their education, 

whether that is moving into a new year group or a new school. Teachers will be sending out Curriculum 

letters to explain the content of the learning for this term. These will also be uploaded onto the website 

under the Children/Curriculum tab. 

It was lovely to see so many parents at the Easter Service today. Thank you to Holy Trinity Garrison Church 

for hosting our worship today.  All year groups gave confident presentations focussed on the joy and hope 

that Easter brings.  

Many thanks to Nina Daley and her team of volunteers for organising and leading the Easter Egg Hunt in 

the afternoon. This is a much-loved tradition which all the children thoroughly enjoyed. 

Thank you to Katy Catanzariti for organising the Rags to Riches Collection and to the many people who 

contributed. The pile of bags waiting to be collected was impressive and £113.05 was raised. 

Many of the children took part in the Smartie Challenge. As soon as the total raised is available I will let 

you know. There will also be golden points for the winning year group. 

This week in assembly Mrs Salem shared her family celebration of Eid. She talked to the children, involved 

those in our school community who were also celebrating, explaining the breaking of the fast of Ramadan. 

She shared photographs of the celebrations which this year she was able to enjoy with extended family.  

School Uniform 

As we are now in the Summer Term children can choose to wear summer uniform. As the weather 

continues to be unpredictable and cold, please ensure your child has a coat with them.  

By Wednesday 01 May all children must be wearing summer uniform. The school uniform policy can be 

found on the website, using the following link, https://tssfirst.co.uk/our-school/policies/generalpolicies  

Please speak to the office if you are in need of good quality previously loved uniform. 

This week I am also sending out to parents and carers the newsletter from the IASS (Information, Advice 

and Support Service). This is a local support service, providing reliable information and advice for families 

whose children have additional needs.  Also attached is a flyer from the TSSSA advertising their cake sale 

on Friday 26 April. 

Kind regards, 

 

https://tssfirst.co.uk/our-school/policies/generalpolicies
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Louise Lovegrove 

 

Spring Term Dates 

 

26 April 2024 TSSSA Cake Sale 

26 April 2024 Reception Class Parent Meeting, starting at 2.40pm 

01 May 2024 Summer uniform to be worn 

07 May 2024 TSSSA Sponsored Run, Stovell Field, starting at 9am 

(13 May 2024 back up in case of bad weather) 

09 May 2024 Family Worship at St Stephen and St Agnes Church at 9am 

13 May 2024 Reception Class visit Odds Farm 

14 May 2024 Class Photographs 

20 May to 22 May 2024 Year 4 to Ufton Court Trip 

23 May 2024 Pupil Term finishes 

24 May 2024 In Service Day 

11 June 2024 Year 3 to The Natural History Museum 

14 June 2024 Father’s Day Shop run by the TSSSA during the school day 

17 June 2024 Sports Day, Stovell Field, starting at 9am 

(24 June 2024 back up in case of bad weather) 

22 June 2024 TSSSA Summer Fair 

26 June 2024 Year 3 and Year 4 attending the Berkshire Music Festival at The 

Hexagon Theatre, Reading 

27 June 2024 Year 1 to Whipsnade Zoo 

20 July 2024 TSSSA Party in the Playground 
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23 July 2024 The Leavers’ Service, held at St Stephen and St Agnes Church at 

2pm 

25 July 2024 Term finishes at 3.15pm 

 

Please remember that weekly information can be found about your child’s learning on the Class News. 

This is uploaded onto the website and is available at the following pages: 

https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/foundation/class-news 

https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-1/class-news 

https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-2/class-news  

https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-3/class-news 

https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-4/class-news 

https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/foundation/class-news
https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-1/class-news
https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-2/class-news
https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-3/class-news
https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-4/class-news

